BRYANSTON SCHOOL
Sixth Form Scholarship Terms and Conditions
1.

Pupils are received into the first year of the sixth form between the ages of 16 and
17 years and are usually admitted in the autumn term.

2.

Scholarship application forms should be completed and returned, by the closing
date, to the Admissions Registrar, Bryanston School, Blandford Forum, Dorset
DT11 0PX. Application forms received after the closing date may not be
considered.

3.

Scholarship candidates are required to attend the scholarship day(s) in person at
Bryanston.

4.

Assessment criteria for candidates will include performance in their sphere of
excellence, results of tests set by the school, impression at interview and a
supporting reference from their previous school.

5.

An offer of a scholarship in the sixth form is made at the discretion of the
Headmaster and his decision is final. Offers will be made on 1st December.

6.

The offer is accepted by completing the Acceptance Form. On acceptance of an
offer of a place in the sixth form, a deposit of £1000 (reviewed annually) is payable.
The deposit will be deducted from the final term’s fees. Should the candidate
withdraw after accepting the offer, the deposit will not be refunded.

7.

Pupils who are awarded scholarships will enter the school the following
September. Scholarships are tenable throughout a scholar’s career at Bryanston,
subject to satisfactory progress and commitment.

8.

Awards range in value from Honorary up to a maximum of 10% remission of the
fees, irrespective of the number of scholarships awarded. This remission may be
enhanced by a bursary if parents were to demonstrate, through a means testing
process, that they could not otherwise send their child to Bryanston. A Statement
of Financial Circumstances form must be returned to the Bursar’s Office by Friday
18th October 2019.

9.

Families of a child being awarded a scholarship who may not be in need of
financial support are invited to consider their child becoming an Honorary Scholar
with the same status and responsibilities of all other scholars. Their remission
can then be passed to another pupil whose financial need is fully shown.

10.

The admission of a pupil is conditional on acceptance of the school’s standard
Terms and Conditions, a copy of which is available on request.
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